
THE PERSONNEL COMMITTEE reports as follows:- 
 
 
1. APPOINTMENT OF CHIEF EXECUTIVE 
 

At its meeting on 27th November 2008 the Personnel Committee short-
listed three candidates for the post of Chief Executive.  All Members of 
the Cabinet were notified of the names and career histories of all three 
candidates and, in accordance with the requirements of the 
Constitution, the Leader of the Council notified that neither he nor any 
Member of the Executive had any objections to the making of an offer 
of appointment to any of the three short-listed candidates. 
 
The Personnel Committee interviewed the candidates on Friday, 12th 
December, 2008 and recommended that Dr. David. Smith be appointed 
to the post of Chief Executive, together with the positions of Council 
Returning Officer and Electoral Registration Officer.   
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